Wighill Parish Council – Chairman’s Report 2020/21



[bookmark: _GoBack]A most unusual year for everyone, and relatively quiet due to lockdown conditions.

We have had various changes to the Parish Council due to the retirement of Nick Walne from the Parish Council and the previous chairman, Jim Hyde, moving away from the area.

A big thanks to both for their past contributions to the running of the Parish Council and their input to the various projects we have undertaken during their time in board.

We welcome Andy Hamilton and Deborah Spry as new members.

One positive for the long term future of our village pub, is the start of the development of the stable block to provide letting rooms. This, I feel, will help ensure this amenity remains for the benefit of locals and visitors for the foreseeable future.

The planting of spring bulbs over the past two or three years is now making a positive impact on the appearance of the village and we should continue to use other green spaces for further planting.

Finally, a massive thank you to our Parish Clerk, Trevor Grant, for his support, advice, prompting and cajoling. I am pleased to say that Trevor has said he is willing to carry on in this role for the coming year.
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